
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students/Parents/Guardians, 
 
As part of returning to classrooms, we will be offering all of our students the opportunity to book 
two in-person covid-19 lateral flow test on site during the first week of term (in-person testing 
available 7th – 10th September), spaced 3-5 days apart. Additionally, in line with current guidance, all 
students may test themselves at home until the end of September using a lateral flow test kit which 
we will supply. 
 
If you would like to participate in at-home testing, you can book an appointment to collect a home 
test kit for use in September using the following link: 
 

 Book an appointment to collect a home testing kit click here to book 
 
If you would like to accept the offer to take an in-person lateral flow test in the first week of term, 
you can book an appointment for the test using the below link. Note that when you come in for your 
test, we will also supply you with a home test kit to use for the rest of September. 
 

 Book an in-person lateral flow test, and collect home testing kit click here to book 
 
An information letter is attached to this email which provides further information. If you need to 
contact us for reasons other than booking using the links above, please email 
covid@weymouth.ac.uk 
 
If you do not consent to participating in testing, you should not book an appointment. No other 
action is required by you to opt out of testing. 
 
 
 

https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/WeymouthCollege@weymouth.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/--OM_3k0b0u16BIS2d2jVA2
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/WeymouthCollege@weymouth.onmicrosoft.com/bookings/s/gxgL7i-33Ea6yL0_1_BxoQ2
mailto:covid@weymouth.ac.uk

